
The St. Ferdinand School Community
invites all local police and firefighters - those who are school parents and those from the

community - for a

SPECIAL BLESSING

for all you do for our city and citizens and in commemoration of September 11

Friday, September 8 - 8:15 AM MASS

St. Ferdinand Church

5900 W. Barry (at Mason)

Chicago 60634

A token of the St. Ferdinand School children’s appreciation will be available outside of the
church after Mass

God bless you and THANK YOU for your selfless
service to Chicago!


